
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Welcome back.  The children looked extremely smart 

returning to school this week.  They have all settled 

will into their new year groups and welcomed Ms 

Groome to our school. 

We have had our Year 3/4 room repainted and  

carpeted and our EYFS area invigorated with bright  

colours and new resources for the new term.  We 

look forward to an exciting year of learning ahead. 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4—Jessica 

For settling into a new school 

extremely well. 
 

Year 2— Ben 

For joining in our counting 

game. 
 

Reception/Year 1— Reception 
All the Reception  

children for settling in so well 

and following rules.  
 

(These will be on the website  

every week). 

Week ending September 7th 2018 

Timetables: 

PE and Games 

Year R/1 Tuesday and  

Friday 

Year 2 Tuesday and Friday 

Year 3 / 4 Tuesday and 

Friday 

PE kits are normally left 

in school for the half 

term. 

Forest School 

Year R / 1 Wednesdays 

Year 2 Thursdays 

Outdoor clothing/wellies 

need to be in school.  Year 

2 need waterproofs, coats 

and trousers. 

Many Happy Returns 

to: 

Henry 

Who celebrated his 

birthday during the 

holidays. 

New Reception 

Well done to our new  

Reception who have settled 

in to school this week.  

They have explored and 

played very happily  

together. 

 

 School Photographs 

Monday 24th September 

Breaktimes 

Year R, 1 and 2 are able 

to choose from a  

selection of fruit  

supplied free of charge 

at break-time.  

Additional fruit can be 

brought in.  Year 3 and 4 

must provide their own.  

If there is any spare 

fruit we will offer it to 

Year 3 / 4 too.   

Friday is our own choice 

of snack day (crisps/

cake etc). 

Curriculum Letters 

Curriculum letters will be sent out 

on Monday with our new exciting 

learning theme information.  Basic 

skills expectations in English and 

Mathematics will also be sent out. 

Newsletters 

Please note newsletters will be out 

every 2 weeks. 

Scarecrow House  

Competition 

20 house points for  

making a scarecrow for 

the Upton Snodsbury/

Cowsden Scarecrow 

Walk on Saturday 22nd 

September 2018.  All 

children are invited to be 

creative and make a 

scarecrow no more than 

60 cm tall for the  

display.  All entries to be 

in school for Friday 21st 

September. 


